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13th December 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of Year 4 pupils 
 
Unfortunately, Mrs Fairhurst will not be back at school this term. We have tried to cover Mrs 
Fairhurst with the minimal of disruption to the children. 
 
We have been able to have Mrs Lyn Faber in Year 4 today and she will also be in class again 
tomorrow and Wednesday. On Thursday and Friday Mr William Hillier will take the class, supported 
by Mrs Cross. Both Mrs Faber and Mr Hillier are supply teachers who are well known to the school. 
 
Mrs Fairhurst will continue to plan for the class so there will be continuity in the work that is set for 
the children to do. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Hindle  
Head of School  
 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


